
 

 

 

October 9, 2016                      28th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

OFFICE HOURS 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday 9:00AM to 3:00PM.   
Office closed on Thursdays.  Saturdays and Evenings: By Appointment. 



 

 

 
 
 

Monday, October 10 (Poniedziałek) - Columbus Day 
CTK -   7:00AM †Mark Salko r/o wife, Ania 
  SH -   8:00AM †Wladyslawa & Aleksander Kowalik r/o  
  daughter 
  SH - 11:00AM †Rita Cejnowski r/o husband & family 
  SH - 11:30AM Recitation of the Holy Rosary in English 
CTK - 12:00PM Rosary & Divine Mercy Devotions  
 

Tuesday, October 11 (Wtorek) - John XXIII 
CTK -   7:00AM †Mark Salko r/o wife, Ania 
  SH -   8:00AM †Jozef Niedzwiecki r/o siostra, Krysia  
  Rogalski 
  SH - 11:00AM Mass and OLPH Novena in English 
 

Wednesday, October 12 (Środa)  
CTK -   7:00AM †Mark Salko r/o wife, Ania 
  SH - 11:00AM †Edward Ziggy Zygiel r/o Teresa  
  Kolodziej & family 
  SH - 11:30AM Exposition and Rosary 
  SH -   6:30AM Recitation of the Holy Rosary in Polish 
  SH -   7:00PM OLPH Novena in Polish 
 

Thursday, October 13 (Czwartek)  
CTK -   7:00AM †Anna Barna r/o Ania Salko 
  SH -   8:00AM †Mark Salko r/o wife, Ania 
  SH - 11:00AM †Rita Cejnowski r/o husband & family 
 

Friday, October 14 (Piątek) - Callistus I 
CTK -   7:00AM †Charles & Matilda Zwerko & Lillian &  
  Robert Post r/o Gregory & Lois Zwerko 
  SH - 11:00AM †Andrew Jackson 
  SH - 11:30AM Divine Mercy Devotions 
  SH -   6:30AM Recitation of the Holy Rosary in Polish 
  SH -   7:00PM †Mark Salko r/o wife, Ania 
 

Saturday, October 15 (Sobota) - Teresa of Jesus 
  SH -   8:00AM †Mark Salko r/o wife, Ania 
  SH - 11:00AM †Robert Zamorski r/o brothers & sisters 
CTK -   4:30PM †Frank Kowrak r/o family 
  SH -   6:00PM †Jan Benesz r/o daughter, granddaughter  
 & great-granddaughter 
 

29th Sunday in Ordinary Time, Oct. 16 (Niedziela)  
  SH -   7:00AM †Mark Salko r/o wife, Ania 
CTK -   8:30AM †Betty Tomko r/o daughter, Marge  
  Iarkowski 
  SH -   8:30AM †Nicholas Guerrazzi (Anniv.) r/o  
  daughters 
  SH - 10:00AM †Living & Deceased Members of the Altar  
  Rosary Society 
CTK - 10:30AM For the People of the Parish 
  SH - 11:30AM †Genowefa Juzwa (Anniv.) r/o husband,  
  children & family 
 

The Sanctuary Lamp in Sacred Heart will burn this 
week for the repose of the soul of Stanley Mazur at 

the request of his family & dear friend. 
 

The Altar Bread & Wine in Sacred Heart is conse-
crated this week in memory of Lori & Robert Becker 

at the request of their mother-in-law, Celeste. 
 

The Divine Mercy Candle in Christ the King will burn 
this week for the repose of the soul of Mark Salko at 

the request of his wife, Ania. 

28th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

 "Ten were cleansed, were they not? Where are the oth-
er nine?" Jesus had worked a miracle of healing for ten 
people afflicted with leprosy. They had cried out for him to 
have pity on them, and he did. But only one member of this 
group took the time to return to Jesus, fall at his feet, and 
thank him. Why? 
 Perhaps some were so busy rejoicing that they forgot to 
give thanks. Perhaps others thought they deserved to be 
healed and thus did not think in terms of gratitude for the 
miracle. Maybe some in the group weren't sure that the 
healing was going to last. Or, possibly, some of them were 
just selfish and lazy. Whatever the case, Jesus affirms the 
one man who does the right thing: "Stand up and go; your 
faith has saved you." Jesus thus establishes this Samaritan 
man as our example. We too are to glorify "God in a loud 
voice" for all that he has done for us. 
 So, what exactly has God done for us? What are the 
miracles in our lives that we have failed to notice, to be-
lieve, or to appreciate? Undoubtedly the answers will be 
different for everyone, with one main exception: we are all 
called to give thanks for the gift of life, of course. This is 
the first miracle God worked on our behalf! Bringing us 
into existence to live and love is a gift we might tend to 
take for granted. But surely, we can be thankful for more. 
 We would all do well to reflect on the multitude of 
God's gifts in our lives. Sometimes we have to pause long 
enough to think and recognize those things we should be 
grateful for. But a little effort in this regard is well worth it 
to avoid being like the ungrateful lepers. Instead, may we 
be the ones who give thanks where thanks is due. 

And one of them, realizing he had been healed, re-
turned, glorifying God in a loud voice; and he fell at 
the feet of Jesus and thanked him. He was a Samari-
tan. Jesus said in reply, "Ten were cleansed, were 
they not? Where are the other nine? Has none but 
this foreigner returned to give thanks to God?"  

- Lk 17:15-18 



 

 

Today, October 9 
Spaghetti Dinner - 1PM until last seating at 6PM - 

Sacred Heart auditorium. $8/adults and $5/children 5
-12.  Children 4 & under FREE.  For information call 
Ed Komoroski at 908-432-3688.  Tickets will be 
available at the door. 

 

Monday, October 10 
Columbus Day – the Parish Office will 
be closed due to the Holiday.  In case of 
an emergency, please call 908-725-0072. 

Guitar Lessons for children - Sacred Heart 
auditorium - 3:30-6PM.  A small fee will be due. 

 

Tuesday, October 11 
We need help making pierogi – 9AM and 6PM in 

the Sacred Heart auditorium.  No experience neces-
sary!   

Meeting for parents of 7th & 8th Grade Reli-
gious Education Students – 7PM in Christ the 
King School. 

 

Thursday, October 13 
Adult Choir Practice – 7:30PM in Sacred Heart 

Church.   
 

Saturday, October 15 
Public Rosary - North Main St. near MacDonald’s at 

12 noon.  Join us this year on the 99th Anniversary 
of Our Lady of Fatima.   

Children’s Choir Practice - 4-5PM in Sacred 
Heart Church.  New members are very welcome. 
 

Next Weekend, October 15 & 16 
The second collection taken up after Holy Com-

munion will be for the annual Propagation of 
Faith.  Please be generous. 

Pregnancy Aid Center donation weekend - helps 
mothers and babies in need.  Please place the items 
in the bins in the vestibule.  They are especially in 
need of diapers, all sizes from newborn through size 
5.  They can also use new layette items, wipes, baby 
wash and other baby items. 

 

Ogłoszenia Parafialne 
 

Poniedzialek, 10 pażdziernik 
biuro parafialne zamknięte-Columbus 
Day- w razie nagłej potrzeby prosze dzwionić 
908-725-0072. 

Lekcje gitary - godz. 15.30; próba polskiej scholi 
dziecięcej - godz. 18.00. 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES 
LEKCJE KATECHEZY 

 

TUESDAY 
Grades 2 & 4 – 4:00 – 5:15PM 

Grades 7 & 8 – 5:30 – 6:45PM 
 

WEDNESDAY 
Grades 1 & 3 – 4:00 – 5:15PM 

Grades 5 & 6 – 5:30 – 6:45PM 
 

WTOREK 

Klasy 2 i 4 od 16:00 do 17:15 
Klasy 7 i 8 od 17:30 do 18:45 

 

ŚRODA 

Klasy 1 i 3 od 16:00 do 17:15 
Klasy 5 i 6 od 17:30 do 18:45 

Wtorek, 11 pażdziernik 
Zapraszamy chętnych do pomocy przy 

robieniu pierogów o godz 9 AM i 6 PM w sali 
audytorium pod kościołem.  

Spotkanie rodziców uczniów z klas 7 i 8 z 
CCD odbędzie sie o godz 7 PM w szkole Christ 
the King 

 

Niedziela, 16 pażdziernik 
Druga Składka przeznaczona jest na utrzymanie 

misji katolickich w ubogich krajach. Bóg zapłać za 
złożone ofiary. 

Zbiórka na rzecz Centrum Pomocy Kobietom 
w Ciąży - Okaż pomoc matkom małych dzieci w 
potrzebie! Prosimy o składanie darów w 
pojemnikach w przedsionku kościoła. Potrzebne są 
pieluszki w rozmiarach od noworodków do numeru 
5, nowe ubranka dla niemowląt, chusteczki 
pielęgnacyjne, kosmetyki dla dzieci i inne dziecięce 
przedmioty. 

 
Saturday, November 19, 2016, 7 PM  

Christ the King School  
Music by: DJ Pawel 
Donation : $ 40 

Mega Raffle Drawing 
 

Zabawa jesienna 
Sobota, Listopad 19, 2016, 7 PM  

Christ the King School 
Zespół: DJ Pawel 

Cena : $ 40 
Losowanie Wielkiej Loterii 



 

 

 
 
 
 

Pierogi-making for the Advent season-October 4th & 11th. 
 

This year is the 99th Anniversary of Our Lady of Fatima.  
There will be a public Rosary said on North Main St. near 
MacDonald’s on October 15th at 12 noon. 
 

The next ARS Mass will take place on October 16th. 
 

The next First Saturday Devotions to Our Lady of 
Fatima will take place on November 5th after the 
11:00AM Mass at Sacred Heart. 

 
 
 
 
 

The next Holy Name Society Meeting will be held on 
November 7th in the St. John Neumann Center at 6PM. 

Prayer & Praise Group 
 

The next Prayer & Praise Group Meeting will be held on 
October 17th in Christ the King Church at 1:00PM.   

 
 

Sharing Ministry 
 
 

Thank you for your continued support of Caritas.   We collect 
food every week at the church.  Bins are located in the en-
trance to the church.  We are in need of the following items. 
Food: Canned Fruit, Canned Meat (Chicken and Ham), 
Peanut Butter and Jelly, Tomato Sauce, Pasta, Canned Vege-
tables: Corn, Peas, Mixed Vegetables, Carrots, Potatoes, Pasta
-Non Spaghetti, Soup-in particular-Chicken, Beef and Vegeta-
bles, Snacks-Small boxes or bags-Pretzels, Chips, Saltines, 
Pancake Mix, Small Can of Coffee. 
Diabetic Food Requests: Sugar  Free Cereal (Cheer ios, 
Corn Flakes), Non Sugar Drink Mix, Low Salt Snacks. 
Health and Beauty Aids: Toilet Paper  & Paper Towels-
(requested each week),  Body Wash, Feminine Products, Ra-
zors, Q Tips. 
The Caritas Team also collects monetary donations and gift 
cards to local grocery stores.  Please place all donations in the 
collection basket at Mass. 

 

Minister Schedule for the Weekend of October 15 & 16 

Knights of Columbus # 6573 Bible Study 
Calendar for September 2016  

All Are Welcome! 
 

Do you want to deepen your personal relationship with Jesus?  
Then develop a greater Love of His Word.  Come join us as we 
study the writings of St. Paul.   
 

October 13th- St. Paul- Contending Unto Death with Steve Ray 
 

Ephesians will be a 13 week study with Fr. Mitch Pacwa on vid-
eo.  Participants will received the Ephesians-Catholic Commen-
tary on Sacred Scripture for $30/person (checks are to be made 
out to KofC#6573) 
 

October 20th-Ephesians-Video w/ Fr. Mitch Pacwa : Eph 1:1-10 
October 27th-Ephesians-Video w/ Fr. Mitch Pacwa : Eph 1:10-23 
 

If anybody just wants to “pop-in” and see what it’s like-no 
charge, but we suggest to read that weeks readings and bring 
your Bible(or one can even be provided).  For more info check 
out the new Facebook page for the Bible Study- https://
www.facebook.com/kofc6573biblestudy/ or contact Anthony 
Scarpantonio- 917-494-8141, ascarp@live.com 
 

Clothing Drive - November 12th.  Clothing, textiles, stuffed 

animals, etc. can be dropped off at the St. John Neumann Center 
(on Sacred Heart grounds) from 9AM to 12Noon. 

 4:30PM 
CTK 

6:00PM 
SH 

7:00AM 
PL-SH 

8:30AM 
CtK 

8:30AM 
SH 

10:00AM 
SH 

10:30AM 
CtK 

11:30AM 
PL-SH 

Lectors 
 

D. Nowalsky A. Scarpantonio K. Dziwak 
E. Poplawska 

A. Porchik J. Snow C. Cigler T. Drury Dzieci 

Eucharistic 
Ministers 

J. Pschar 
S. Liszczak 
J. Villarga 
 

N. Makowski 
J. Sharbaugh 

A. Niecikowski 
B. Nowak 

G. Pepe 
D. Finlan 
J. Tardy 
 

M. Urbaniak 
B. Dorward 

B. Stefany 
J. Jaime 
C. Snow 

E. Zunski 
J. Zunski 

H. Brandt 
M. Wojtach 

Meets once a month on the 2nd Monday 
at 7pm.  Call Mary Carol Niezgoda at 
908 575-2797 for location and details. 
New members always welcome.  We will 

teach anyone interested how to crochet and/or knit. If you 
would like to be a member but prefer to work at home we 
would be happy to pick up your item(s); just contact Mary 
Carol.  Donations of yarn are always appreciated especial-
ly “baby” yarn, i.e., yarn approved for baby items. If you 
prefer to donate cash we will purchase yarn for you.  All 
item(s) we make are donated to various local charitable 
organizations, i.e., Pregnancy Aid Center… 

BUS TRIP TO HUNTERDON HILLS  
CHRISTMAS EXTRAVAGANZA 

 
SATURDAY 12/3/2016    

BUS LEAVES SACRED HEART CHURCH GROUNDS 10:15AM 
COST $85 AND INCLUDES BUS, SHOW, LUNCHEON,  

DESSERT BUFFET 
CALL MARYANNE FOR TICKETS 908-359-5514 

https://www.facebook.com/kofc6573biblestudy/
https://www.facebook.com/kofc6573biblestudy/
mailto:ascarp@live.com
tel:908-359-5514


 

 

We ask you for your prayers for the 
health of those in need, especially: Jeff 
Andrew, Toni Antonelli, John Bartley, 
Jean Blazejewski, Paul Bobe, Shawn 
Brickley, Lorraine Burkoski, Bill 

Caswell, Margaret Cebula, Chester Cejnowski, Luke 
Chartowich, Palo Cizmar, Pat Cobo, Allison Collins, 
Kaiden Crothwer, John Day, Dorothy Dinsmore, 
Mary Evancho, John Falegi, Frank Fiduk, Marian 
Gano, Helen Gazo, Dorothy Gluch, John Gubernot, 
Dolores Hart, Maryann Hughes, Marge Iarkowski, 
Raul Jaime, Joanna Jasontek, Edward Knitowski, 
Dennis Koslowski, Theresa Kraska, John Krasnansky, 
Wiktoria Lach, Rita Lagasse, Janice Lalley, Rose-
marie Lazar, Cheyenne Licardi, Joe Matisak, Gerry 
McCormick, Quaid Mobus, Alexander Monto, Ed Na-
wracaj, Mai Nguyen, Hunter Norz, Dolores Novicky, 
Donna Parlier, Robert Petsko, Skip Picciano, Marie 
Piorkowski, Steven Pirello, Mark Pschar, Normand 
Rivard, Jenny Rodgers, Robert Roman, Jerry Russell, 
Jr., Irene Shelcusky, Pat Sherwood, Eric Slaight, Vic-
toria Soika, Tina Soltis, Albert Stanski, Rose Tabbit, 
Virginia Tamburini, William Tomaszfski, Joe Tomko, 
Michelle Tranter, Marilyn Trilone, David Urban, 
Pauline Vantaggi, Peter Viola, Natalie Walkoviak, 
Cindy Weigel, Raymond Wisniewski, Barbara Wrigil, 
Joann Zielinski, Edward Zujkowski, Maria 
Zurawiecki, and Regina Zydalis. 
God of all consolation give life and health to our sis-

ters and brothers for whom we pray in your Holy 
Name.  Amen. 

 

 

 

 

Please pray for all of our men and women serving in 

the Armed forces, especially 

 

Corporal Matthew T. Bowden USMC 

PFC Jacob R. Caswell USMC 

Staff Sergeant Francis Fiduk III 

Pvt. Christopher Foley 

PFC Joshua Hussey  

Major James A. Jablonski Jr. 

Gunnery Sergeant Jeff Morella USMC 

PFC Joshua Rivard 

 Commander Peter G. Rybski, Jr. 

PFC Steven Ubry 

CMA Mark J. Walyga 

Airman 1st Class Lindsay Zaccardi 

PFC Brian J. Zarnowski 
 

Please let us know if you have a family member who is 
serving in the military and we will acknowledge them 
in our weekly bulletin.  Please share the good news 
with us when one of the above soldiers returns home! 

Weekly Vocation Prayer Schedule 
 
 

Sunday:  John & Magdalena Daus 
Monday:  Katelyn Hart 
Tuesday:   Maximilian Czajka 
Wednesday:  Jennie Bartus  
Thursday:  Jeff Hart 
Friday:  Edwina Andreyko, Helen Michno &  
 Ann Heffernan 
Saturday: Helen Tomko 

Ticket sales for the Mega 
Raffle continue to 
climb.  We are at the 280 
mark.  We have less than 2 
months left to sell the re-
maining tickets.  This is a 
tough job and we can defi-

nitely use your help.  If each family would sell one 
and purchase one ticket, our sales will grow and 
we'll reach our goal of selling all 2000 tick-
ets.  Please consider helping out.  We have order 
forms at the back of the church and anyone 
(parishioner or non-parishioner) can go to the 
www.ctrmanville.com website and order tick-
ets.  Let your friends, neighbors and co-
workers know about this very important fund raising 
activity for our parish. Call the office at 908-725-
0072 if you would like a poster to help advertise the 
raffle. 

The month of October is espe-
cially dedicated to Our Lady of 
the Rosary therefore, we would 
like to invite our parishioners to 
participate in the following 
events:   
 

Rosary in English - SH - Monday and Wednesday af-
ter the 11AM Mass; CtK - Monday at 12PM.  Rosary 

in Polish – SH - Wednesday and Friday 6:30PM. 
 

Zachęcamy do codziennego 
odmawiania 

Różańca Świętego 

http://www.ctrmanville.com


 

 

Report of Sunday Offerings  
in Support of our Parish 

 

The Christ the Redeemer collection for the  
weekend of September 18, 2016  

 

Weekly budget needed:  $    16,000.00 
 

Weekly Collection: 
Offertory $      8,520.00 
Youth & New Evangelization $      1,645.00 
Diocesan Assessment $      1,130.00 
Mail-Ins $      2,653.00 
We Share On-line Giving $         264.00 
Children’s donations $         134.00 
Total  $    14,346.00 
 

Budget vs. Collection: 
 Surplus/(Deficit) $    (1,654.00) 
 

Collection for the same week last year $    14,584.00 
 

Thank you for your generosity and support.  May God bless 
you.                                                                                 Fr. Stan 
 

“Has none but this foreigner returned to give thanks to God?”  
   Luke 17:18 

Most of us live “easy” lives.  We have food, shelter and clothing.  We go 
on vacation every year and own a car or two.   Most of us take this all 
for granted.  Did you ever notice that people with the least amount of 
possessions are usually the most grateful?  Shouldn’t this be the other 
way around?  Take time every day and thank God for all He has given 
you. 

OUR CHILDREN’S GIFTS TO CHRIST THE REDEEMER PARISH 
 

My Good Deed was when I: 
 

helped my friend play soccer.      Victoria 
helped others.      Michael 
was a good student.         David  
helped my mom fold clothes.         Dylan 
helped kids and mom.      Suzana 
helped my friend at school with math.   Theodore 
made the bed.                                          Thomas & Sophia 
helped mom and dad clean the floor.    Nicholas 
trying on clothes for mom.                              Jonas & Luca 
listened to my dad.     Dominik 
took my family dog on a walk.    Veronica 
helped dad. Maximilian 
helped my friend put his book bin back.         Justin 
helped my grandma with her broken leg.         Haley 
helped my mom today in the kitchen.      Samuel 
helped my friend in school with her story.         Emily 
picked up without being asked.      Maggie 
helped my teacher put the books back on the shelf. 

 Emely 
watched my sister.   Raymond 
went to a birthday party and was good.         Maria 
helped dad clean.          Joey 
shared a toy with my cousin.    Nicholas 
helped do the dishes.     Michelle 
gave my friend his lunch box.                                        Alex 
helped my brother with his spelling homework.          Adam 
cleaned the house.                                                      Sadie 
cleaned my room.                                          Chloe & Alexa 
cleaned.                                                                          Ella 

Please remember to put your first and last names and 

your grade on your envelope. 

Please visit our parish website: 
www.ctrmanville.com 

 
up-to-date information, schedules, church bulletins, 

pictures from parish events and much more… 
 

Be sure to check out our video reflections  
on the Sunday Readings each week. This week Lau-
rie Genovese will be presenting the reflections and 

next week Laurie will again be the presenter. 

TASTE OF MANVILLE  
FOODFEST 

 

 
Come and enjoy samplings from restaurants 
and food purveyors from in and around Man-
ville, and take a chance on raffles for lottery 

tickets, assorted gifts and prizes, and our 
50/50 cash prize!  $25 and a hearty appetite 

is all you need to have a great time and support 
the Manville First Aid and Rescue Squad! 

 
SUNDAY, OCTOBER 23, 2016 @ 5:30PM 

$25.00 per person 
 

V.F.W. HALL, 600 WASHINGTON AVENUE  

If any of the following items pertain 
to you or your family, please check 
the appropriate box in front of the 

listed item. This information will be a great help to us. You 
may tear off the form and deposit in the collection basket or 
mail it to the Parish Office. Your cooperation in this matter 
would be greatly appreciated. 

 
 

□  New in Parish and would like to register 
□  Change of address 
□  Request Collection Envelopes 
□  Moving out of Parish 
□  Need Information – Please CALL 
□  New Telephone Number: __________________ 
□  Family Member (Name: ________________) is ill: 
      □  At Home 
      □  In the Hospital: Room #:__________ 
      □  Would like to receive Holy Communion 
 
Your name: ___________________________ 
 
Address: _____________________________ 
 
Phone Number: ________________________ 

http://www.ctrmanville.com/

